
September 2020

MultnomahARES.org   Leadership@multnomahARES.org



First Meeting?  Please introduce yourself!
Please sign the attendance sheet at the door



} Emergency Coordinator:  Nate Hersey NA7EE
} Assistant EC: Adam Karol KF7LJH
} Assistant EC: Deb Provo KK7DEB
} Assistant EC: John Underwood KI7LYP
} Assistant EC Carrie Conte K7CAC
} Net Manager: Rachel Stout KI7NMB
} Net Content And Trng Asst.: Patti U KB7GMM
} Web Master: Brian Cochrane KE7QPV
} Dylan McNamee: Bravo Team Leader
} Ralph Merwin: Alpha Team Leader 



} Clubs* are where you can get ham stuff we don’t teach or drill!!!!
◦ PARC: Second Monday of the Month, 7:30pm at Central 

Northeast Neighbors Bldg
◦ HARC: Third Thursday of the Month, 7:30pm MHCC Rm 1001 

(WB7QIW.org) 

� *Check for Covid forced changes

} Digital Modes Training Net - first Tuesday of each month 8PM, 
440.400 (123 Hz tone) 

} ARES net: Wednesdays 7:00pm on 146.840 except Second 
Wednesday!!! (Simplex or Temporary Infrastructure)

} Neighborhood Emerg. Comms Training net (NECTN):        
Sundays 8:10pm on 147.040(+, 100Hz)

} NWTTN  Traffic and Training net: Daily at 6:05 on the WORC rptrs

When You feel the 
shake, get on .28!



} Leadership updates
} Events upcoming
} Prize Drawing 
} Training –
◦ Keeping Calm in a Crisis
(On Keeping your cool in an emergency)

When You feel the 
shake, get on .28!



Contact Leadership
Leadership@multnomahares.org

} Total Active Members – 111
◦ 158 volunteer hours in May

} Chip Trip Team Drill New Date OCT 17

} Beast Trailer – is watertight and has a 
potential storage location

When You feel the 
shake, get on .28!

mailto:Leadership@multnomahares.org


◦ Chip Trip – OCT 17th
◦ Fall SET Oct 3rd

� All Members – Winlink/Messaging from Home
� Resource net
� Winlink message Did You Feel It? (Winlink via RF 

Only)
� Infrastructure Report (Winlink via RF if possible, Voice if 

not)

◦ Other moving parts for cross county comms



•Over $1200 raised!
•Funds for trailer project and 
consumable supplies, looking 
good to go for the year

•Thank you everyone!




